
 
 
 

Organization Slope Day Programming Board 

2014-2016 Allocation $18.00 

2016-2018 Request $18.00 

Appropriations 
Recommendation 

$18.00 

 
Rationale of the Committee 
 
The Appropriations Committee recommends funding the Slope Day Programming Board at $18.00 for 
the 2016-2018 By-Line Funding Cycle. The Appropriations Committee believes that the Slope Day 
Programming Board does an excellent job providing a unique experience for the majority of Cornell 
undergraduates while maintaining a safe, welcoming environment. The Committee appreciates the work 
being done by SDPB to increase the diversity of thought regarding the selected performers and they 
believe that these conversations are crucial to the continued development of a safe environment for 
Cornell students. Finally, the Appropriations Committee encourages the Slope Day Programming Board 
to continually analyze whether or not their funding level is appropriate and if an increase or decrease 
could serve the Cornell community more effectively in future cycles.  
 
Vote Totals 
 
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the 
advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows: 
 

Amount Vote 

$18.00 14-0-0 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Matthew Stefanko 
Vice President for Finance 
 

Originally Presented on:  (11/2/15) 

Type of Action:  Byline Report 

Status/Result:  New Business 


